From column by Dorothy McCardle:

Patrick J. Buchanan, who used to be a special assistant at the White House under President Nixon, is now writing a syndicated column three times a week for the St. Louis Globe Democrat which is syndicated by The New York Times Feature Service. He started the column March 1. The column concerns politics and foreign affairs

After Nixon's resignation last August, Buchanan stayed on at the White House under President Ford until last Nov. 15.

Then he left to do various kinds of writing, including a monthly column for TV Guide.

Buchanan has been to San Clemente once to see President Nixon and says he is not helping Nixon with his memoirs. Nor is Buchanan writing his own memoirs.

Buchanan and his wife have given up their Watergate apartment and have bought a house on Loughboro Road.